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Club Information 

The Lodi Area Radio Control Club 
(LARCC) meets on the 3rd Wednesday 
of each month at 7:00PM.   

During the winter months the club 
meets at Lucky’s Bar and Grille in Okee. 

During the summer months meetings 
are held at Quarry Field. 

Club Officers 

If you have questions about club 
activities please contact one of the 
officers or visit the club’s web site. 

President    James Koeppel 
         (608) 635-5157 
         president@larcc.com 
Vice President   
         
Secretary    Kevin Kopp 
        (608) 220-3678 
        secretary@larcc.com 
Treasurer    Brian Roberts 
        (608) 846-4945 
        treasurer@larcc.com 
Safety Officer  Kenton Tomlinson 
        (608) 635-4815 
        safety@larcc.com 

Club Website 

The official web site of the Lodi Area 
Radio Control Club can be found at: 

www.larcc.com
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Secretary’s Report 
By Kevin Kopp

August 17, 2016 

The August meeting was called to order at 7:03 
PM by President Klade. 

There were 13 members present. 

Kenton Tomlinson motioned to approve the 
Treasurer’s Report as read. Wayne Riemer 
seconded the motion.  Motion passed. 

Wayne Riemer motioned to approve the 
Secretary’s Report as read.  Shawn Pendleton 
seconded the motion.  Motion Passed 

Old Business 

Fun Fly Update 
• The question of how much do we want to 

spend on raffle prizes was brought up.  
Currently we have a quadcopter being 
donated by Dave Rush, 2-$10 gift cards for 
the Jet Room.  Tim Klade is working on 
getting something from one of the local 
banks.  Kenton Tomlinson motioned to spend 
$250 on raffle prizes.  Shawn Pendleton 
second the motion.  Motion passed. 

• The plan is to also do a 50/50 raffle. 
• Reminder that the event is on Saturday this 

year. 
• Set up is going to be on Friday September, 9 

at around 3:00PM 
• Still looking for help for the event.   

          (continued on page 2, column 2) ➡  
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Upcoming Events Secretary’s Report 
(continued from page 1) 

The Reedsburg events were both a success.  
Our portion of the event had about 31 people.  
Mark Johnson donated the hot dogs and 
buns and Tim Klade donated the chips for the 
event. The Reedsburg portion saw about 5 of 
us traveling north to have a fun day of flying 
with them. 

Several club members participated in the 
flying demonstration at Dekkora Fest.  The 
weather was good and we were well received 
again this year.  Thanks to all who came out. 

New Business 

There was no new business. 

Tom Abbott motioned to adjourn.  Wayne 
Riemer seconded the motion.  Motion 
Passed.  Meeting adjourned at 7:30PM. ✈

September 21, 2016 
 LARCC Club Meeting 7:00PM 

   Quarry Field 

October 2, 2016 
Winnebago RC Flyers Annual Swap Meet 

 EAA Nature Center 
   Oshkosh WI 
   $5 Admission, Tables Free, Raffle 
   Doors open at 8AM 
   http://www.wrcf.rchomepage.com 

October 9, 2016 
Western Wisconsin Modelers Association 

   Swap Meet 
 Altoona High School 

   Altoona, WI 
   $5 Tables, $3 Admission 
   10AM - 2PM 
   WWMA Facebook Page 

October 19, 2016 
 LARCC Club Meeting 7:00PM 

   Lucky’s Bar and Grille, Okee, WI 

October 23, 2016 
Wausau RC Sportsmen Swap Meet 

 St. Matthew’s School 
 228 S. 28th Avenue 

   Wausau, WI 
   $5 Admission, Tables Free, Raffle 
   Doors open at 8AM 
   www.wausaurcsportsmen.org 

November 6, 2016 
Calumet Flyers Swap Meet and Auction 

 Holiday Inn 
 4601 Calumet Avenue 

   Manitowoc, WI 
   $5 Admission, Tables Free, Raffle 
   Set Up 8AM, Swap 8:30AM 
   http://calumetflyers.com 

November 16, 2016 
 LARCC Club Meeting 7:00PM 

   Lucky’s Bar and Grille, Okee, WI 
   Nomination of Club Officers for 2017 

December 21, 2016 
 LARCC Club Meeting 7:00PM 

   Lucky’s Bar and Grille, Okee, WI 
   Election of Club Officers for 2017

Due to event preparation along with an 
unforeseen family emergency, this months’ 

newsletter is extremely short. 

Next months newsletter should have 
pictures from the event. 

In the mean time please enjoy this picture 
of kittens…and thank you for your 

understanding. 
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